
©BAY AREA SIBERIAN HUSKY CLUB - 1 - 

SIBERIAN TALES 
VOLUME 28.1 BAY AREA SIBERIAN HUSKY CLUB                     JANUARY 2008 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENT 
Jan. 26 & 27 SnoBASH 2008 
Jan 26  General Meeting 
March 1,2  Shaver Lake Sled     
                           Race 
March ?  General Meeting 
April ?   SnoBash 2 
May    Vaccination Clinic 
 

  
 
 
  

BASH Sweatshirts & 

Short Sleeve Henleys 
 
Sweatshirts: 
Adults $20  (L, XL, XXL) 
Child’s large $15  
Henleys: 
Adults $15  (S, M, L, XL, 
XXL)  

Ways to Get Involved  
With BASH 

 Adopt a Husky 
 Join a BASH email list  
 Buy a sweatshirt or T 
 Give a membership as a 

gift 
 Help with an adoption 

fair 
 Donate to BASH 
 Attend a monthly general 

meeting 
 Contact an officer to help 

with their area 
 Foster a Husky 

 

BASH Officers 
President   
Anthony Taskey  
orcuskey@killerwhalte.us 

Vice President   
Greg Stevens 
sledder1@pacbell.net 

Recording Secretary   
Greta Huhtala-Koehn 
koehns@comcast.net 

Treasurer   
Randee McQueen 
randee1@aol.com 

Activity Coordinator   
Marie Stevens 
sleddingshopper@hotmail.com 
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Santa Paws  ........ 3 
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SnoBASH Schedule 
 

Friday— 
 

2 to 5 pm set up drops   
 

Saturday  
7:30- 9:30    breakfast    
10:00 to 12:00 rides    
12:00 to 1:30    lunch    
1:30 to   3:30   rides     
5:00   meeting  (Community Room at the Pines)  
6:00   dinner   

 

Sunday  
7:30- 9:30   breakfast    
10:00 to 11:00  Sourdough Race    
11:00 to 12:00     rides if time allows    
12:00 to 1:30    lunch    
1:30 to   3:30   finish fun runs and clean up to go 
home 

 
 

This year the local school will be doing lunch and 
helping us coordinate the sled rides. 
 
 
Even though it will be in mostly the same space, we will be set up 
differently,  We will figure out how it will all work a s we go. 
 
 

 
 



SnoBASH 2008 – January 26th and 27th 

 
We will be holding SnoBASH between Tamarack Lodge and Tamarack PinesAs of now, we will do rides on Saturday, 

with a Sourdough Race on Sunday.  For those that want a longer trail, 
you can purchase a SnoPark Pass and run your dogs at 
Spicer Lake, just up the road.  We will have plenty to do.  
It is a great day of sled rides with your family and your 
Siberians.  Come join us.  This is our 11th year at the 

Tamarack
 

Rooms at Tamarack Pines are already
                              rented out.  Tamarack Lodge has been

                                                          sold.
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

         
 

                         
rooms). 
 

 
 
 

 

randee
Text Box
All of the rooms at the
Pines are already reserved.
There are hotels in 
Arnold, Dorrington and 
Angels Camp that allow
dogs in the rooms. You 
can also rent a house
in the Arnold area.

You can also stay in
Bear Vally in the Condo's.
You will probably have to leave 
the dogs in the car though.


It is a fun day and we
will be raising money for
the local school with our
sled rides.


Please come and join us
for a day of great fun.
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The Sourdough Race 
 

We have made this an annual event at SnoBASH.  So you 
ask what it is….. 
 
We have both an adult and a kid race. 
 
The adults start the race in their long johns 
(this is fun to be VERY creative) in a 
sleeping bag with their boots off. 
 
When the starter yells “ There is GOLD in them thar hills”, 
the racers jump out of their sleeping bags, put on their boots, 
put their sleeping bag in their sled and harness up to 3 dogs 
(for those that want to try this there are usually dogs to 
borrow and a sled). 
 
Once you are all harnessed and hooked up, off you go.   

 
The Kids race is the same only they go a 
shorter distance with one or two dogs and 
don’t have to harness. 
 
 

This is a race for anyone that would like some fun 
excitement. 
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SANTA PAWS pictures 
 

 
 

Thank you all that helped us as Santa’s, 
Elves and with the adoption fairs that 

went on at the same time. 
 
 

Los Altos Holiday of Lights Parade  
 

Campbell Holiday Parade 
 

Thanks to all that joined us in one or both of these parades.  It is hard to take pictures of us in the night 
parades…. 
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Annual BASH Holiday Party  
A fantastic time was had by all……. 
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January 2008 
      Serving the Bay Area & Northern California 

Descriptions of the dogs listed in this newsletter, including evaluations of their temperaments, are furnished by 
the people placing them.  We are providing an exchange of information only and we do not attempt to verify the 
information given.
 
Bill Otto 408-258-9806 billotto1412@aol.com  
 
Macio Simpson  bashrr@aol.com 
Sasha is a very active dog that LOVES to play fetch! She needs a lot of leash training. She was injured on her neck from a rotten rope 
(tied and probably wet for a while) and is healing well. She is a wonderful, SWEET and playful dog.  Because of the sensitivity of her 
neck, a family with young kids would probably not be good.  
 
Randee McQueen (408)371-1841 BASHRR@aol.com 
Leyla-14 month old Sib/GSD and mother of 6 puppies. The puppies will be available for 
adoption around the first of February. 
 
 
Maureen Marcus  510-895-9104, spiritofashadow@aol.com Malamute Rescue 
Smokey Lola 
 
 
 
 
 

 
ADOPTED   
Blue Roxie Eric Luna  Summitt   Gretchin  

 
 
 
 
 

 
In 2007 we adopted 80 dogs….. some young and some old but all 
to great new homes.  Thank you for all that adopted and thank you 

to all that have supported rescue in any way. 
 

 
Have a Safe and Happy New Year 



 

 

Bay Area Siberian Husky Club 
                               Membership Renewal and Associate Application 2008-2009 
 
Membership enclosed for:   $30 Single           $35 Family                 $25 Associate       
 
Date 

Name(s)  

Mailing address 

City, State, Zip 

Area code and phone 

E-mail Address 

Amount Enclosed $  
Make checks payable to BASH.  All memberships and subscriptions are valid through March 31, 2009.  Send membership 
renewal form and check, or inquiries about becoming a voting member, to: 
 
Marie Stevens, Bay Area Siberian Husky Club, 2633 S Bascom Ave, Campbell CA 95008 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Bay Area Siberian Husky Club 
www.bayareasiberian.org 
2633 S. Bascom Avenue 
Campbell, CA  95008 
 

 Upcoming Adoption Fairs 
 
First Saturday 
PetsMart, 11 a.m. – 2 p.m. 
850 W. Hamilton, Campbell 
Coordinator:  Randee McQueen 
408-371-1841 
 
Second Saturday 
PetsMart, 11 a.m. – 2 p.m. 
175 Ranch Road, Milpitas 
Coordinator:  Bill Otto 
408-258-9806 
 
Third Saturday 
Pet Food Express  11 am to 2 pm 
15466 Los Gatos Blvd., Los Gatos  
Coordinator: Randee McQueen 
408-356-7600 
 

 
 
 




